

Scholars of today. Leaders of tomorrow.



Mariemont Junior High | 3847 Southern Ave | Cincinnati, Ohio 45227 | www.mariemontschools.org | Phone 513-272-7300 | Fax 513-527-3432

April 2016

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Effective October 13, 2015, the Ohio Department of Health has revised the school immunization requirements for seventh grade students. All students entering seventh grade during the 2016-2017 school year are required to receive one dose of the meningococcal vaccine and a Tdap booster (Tetanus, Diphtheria & Pertussis). Mariemont Junior High must receive the form below with the date of dose and a signature by the physician or nurse.

If your child has already received these vaccinations, please have this form completed and return it to the junior high office. If your child has not yet received these vaccinations, please be sure to have your child obtain them and submit the completed form to the junior high office before the start of the 2016-2017 school year.

If you have questions concerning these immunization requirements, please contact Holly McCormack, RN, district health aide, at 513-272-7405 or hmccormack@mariemontschools.org.

Molly Connaughton Principal	
Mariemont Junior High School	
***********	*****************
Student's Name	
Vaccine	Date
Vaccine	Date
Signature (Physician/Nurse)	Date